
                                                   DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY                     

                                                              WASHINGTON, D.C.  20220 
 

   March 30, 2018 
 

Re: 2012-05-006 
 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Grant F. Smith 
IRmep 
P.O. Box 32041 
Washington, DC 20007 
gsmith@IRmep.org 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
This is the third response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to 
the Department of the Treasury (Treasury).   The request asked for a list of Treasury Department 
employee names, job titles, Departments, and phone numbers. 
 
In accordance with the parties’ agreed upon schedule, as memorialized in the December 19, 2017 
Joint Status Report and Motion to Stay Proceedings, this constitutes Treasury’s third production 
in this case.  We are releasing employee information current as of the date of the FOIA request 
(April 24, 2012), per your email to Rhonda Campbell dated December 4, 2017.  The phone 
numbers listed, however, are current. 
 
We are releasing 143 pages of records in part, with redactions pursuant to FOIA Exemption 
(b)(6) and (b)(7)(c).  The production is numbered UST-00000827 – 00000969.   This constitutes 
the employee list for the United States Mint. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rhonda Campbell in the Department of Justice at 202-
252-2559 or by email at Rhonda.Campbell@usdoj.gov 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Richard S. Dodson 
 
 Richard S. Dodson 
 Attorney-Advisor 
 Office of the General Counsel 
 U.S. Department of the Treasury 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Rhonda Campbell, DOJ (via email) 
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